
Dear David 

 

I would like to endorse the objec�ons made to the erec�on of the portacabins in Argyle Square 

made by the Friends in their le er of 10 January. In addi�on to the Friends’ well-made objec�ons, I 

wish to add that the portacabins create dark spaces with very poor sightlines, which is something of 

an issue here given the ongoing drug dealing, drug taking and pros�tu�on. For this reason, safety 

primarily, I don’t like walking past them at night up that edge of the square, or going into the garden 

any more. I don’t know how this fits into the planning framework but it seems like a real issue to me. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

William CULLERNE BOWN 

59 Birkenhead St 

 


